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PC Committee
From: Hermine Harman <herminehaha@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 10:21 AM
To: PC Committee
Subject: Keawakapu Parking Lot Proposal

ALoha,, 
 
I am shocked and appalled that this tiny inn wants to take away our beach access to  State Owned PUBLIC PARKING 
LOT for a private hotel that should've arranged all of their parking in order to get approval to BUILD the hotel.  Follow the 
Community Plan that took years to create! How dare they want to deny we residents and homeowners our access on the 
beach we frequent!  They really should not be asking and as far as I'm concerned they can bus their staff for both the inn 
and restaurant from other parking areas.   This is not the public's concern as possibly this should not have been approved 
in the first place.  I would hope that the COUNCIL will do what's PONO for the people of Maui and not some private, 
money making venture!   
 
As development continues to soar and new malls and condos being built we should consider truly consider the impact on 
the community, environment and lifestyle of current residents.  Infrastructure is clearly lacking as was evidenced with the 
Hurricane Lane and Fire in Lahaina, let alone our hospital size and scope cannot handle tens of thousands more 
residents.    
 
This is so frustrating as we see more and more development and less thorough planning happening on our beloved 
Maui.  Remember Maui No Ka Oi! 
 
 
Mahalo for your serious consideration of this critical matter for South Maui Residents! 
 
 
Hermine Harman 
3246 Kehala Dr 
Kihei, HI 96753 
808 250-6521 
 
 
 
Do not open links received from me unless you VERIFY that is is definitely from me (INSPECT the "sent from" email 
address) 


